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The purpose of this Alert is to inform Home Care agencies, Providers, Nursing Homes, 

Managed Long Term Care Plans, Certified Home Health Agencies (CHHAs) and 

Hospitals of the relocation of the Home Care Services Program (HCSP) Brooklyn CASA 

office.  

 

Effective January 13, 2020, the HCSP Brooklyn CASA office, currently located at 250 

Livingston Street, 4th Floor, Brooklyn, New York 11201, will be relocated to:  

 

New Address:                    HCSP Brooklyn CASA 

  88 Third Avenue, 3rd floor 

  Brooklyn, NY 11217 

 

Days and hours of operation:     Monday through Friday 

     9:00 AM to 5:00 PM 

 

Phone:                               (718) 250-5631* 

Fax:     (718) 250-5623 (new) 

 (718) 250-4380 (new) 

 (718) 250-1026 (new) 

 
 

*  The current primary telephone for this CASA office remains unchanged. 
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